Maxford Nelsen

From: James Abernathy

Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2016 1:55 PM
To: Maxford Nelsen; James Abernathy
Subject: Fwd: Protect caregivers' privacy!
Regards,

James G. Abernathy
(513) 312-7758
http://mythsmusings.blogspot.com/

From: . )

Date: Thu, Feb 11, 2016 at 5:33 PM
Subject: Fwd: Protect caregivers' privacy!
To: -

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Jennefer Castillo, caregiver" <mrc@seiu775.org>
Date: Feb 11,2016 8:36 AM

Subject: Protect caregivers' privacy!

To: - ) B

Ce:

Email not displaying correctly?
View it in your browser.

- Believe it or not, our state’s Public Records Act has a loophole that lets anyone obtain our
- personal contact information.

And it's happened. Caregivers across the state have been targeted by the Freedom Foundation,
o an extremist group that lobbied against funding the raises in our union contract and opposed




caregivers getting a retirement benefit. They have no respect for our work and only want to
promote their extreme agenda: at our doors, they've tried to bully us, have often refused to leave
when asked, and have even tried to talk to our clients against their wishes.

The Legislature needs to close this dangerous loophole so that caregivers and other
public service workers like us can do our jobs without fear of harassment.

Click here to tell your legislators to protect our
privacy:

- Sincerely,

- Jennefer Castillo, caregiver
- Walla Walla, WA
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